
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/23/2012 1:25:37 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Line 132

Shilpa- can you tell me, has all of Line 132 (except the part that is out of service) now 
been hydrotested or had the records validated for hydrotest? It would be ideal to say 
(in response to say a particular reporter) that all of Line 132 is now good...

Thanks.

Michelle Cooke, Transitional Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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